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Treated Wood
Waste
Update for Vendors, Customers, Contractors, 
and Interested Parties

Resolution
On August 31, 2021, Assembly Bill 332 was signed by  
Governor Newsom reinstating the ability of treated 
wood waste producers to bring this waste to a solid waste 
landfill, a permanent fix.  The bill takes effect immediately.

Variances are no longer needed for disposal and 
transportation. Most landfills that were accepting treated 
wood waste prior to January 1, 2021  are once again 
accepting these items. There is no expiration for the 
language in the bill. 

Please visit the DTSC website for the most 
current information relative to treated wood 
waste in California:  
https://dtsc.ca.gov/toxics-in-products/
treated-wood-waste/ 

The language in AB 332, including how to 
handle, transport, and dispose of treated 
wood waste, can be found here: 
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/
faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_
id=202120220AB332


